South Florida Water Management District

Public Meeting to Discuss Regulatory Matters

May 18, 2011
10:00 a.m.
South Florida Water Management District - B-1 Storch Room
3301 Gun Club Road, West Palm Beach, FLL 33406

MEETING MINUTES
Staff Present:

Tom Olliff, Assistant Executive Director

Robert M. Brown, Director, Water Resource Regulation

Anthony Waterhouse, Deputy Director, Water Resource Regulation

Anita Bain, Director, Environmental Resource Permitting Division

Phil Flood, Director, Lower West Coast Service Center

Ricardo Valera, Regulatory Division Director, Lower West Coast Service Center
Jayne Bergstrom, Director, Martin/St. Lucie Service Center

Don Loving, Regulatory Division Director, Martin/St. Lucie Service Center

Ed Yaun, Regulatory Division Director, Orlando Service Center

1. Call to Order

The meeting was called to order by Assistant Executive Director Tom Olliff at 10:04 a.m. There
was one member of the public present at the Lower West Coast Service Center. No members of
the public were present at District Headquarters in West Palm Beach or at the Orlando and
Martin/St. Lucie Service Centers. Due to lack of participation the meeting was adjourned at
10:05.




